

**NR\_key\_name:** OD6A26AF9C36C51685256322005722E5

**SendTo:** CN=David Marwell/O=ARRB @ ARRB

**CopyTo:**

**DisplayBlindCopyTo:**

**BlindCopyTo:** CN=R ecord/O=ARRB

**From:** CN=Mary McAuliffe/O=ARRB

**DisplayFromDomain:**

**DisplayDate:** 05/06/1996

**DisplayDate\_Time:** 11:58:58 AM

**ComposedDate:** 05/06/1996

**ComposedDate\_Time:** 11:51:46 AM

**Subject:** Information re certain CIA documents

On those 2 documents we discussed Friday, where CIA failed to blue-highlight all that it intended to protect: The Board at the April meeting discussed substitute language for both documents but--except for Kermit, who opposes all such postponements on principle--accepted staff recommendations re postponement. It would thus seem that we can present this to the Board as a technical error and request that the Board approve bringing both documents into conformity with previous releases. Barry is currently drafting a letter for John P.'s signature explaining their error and requesting the Board to do this. I haven't heard anything further about plans for a CIA presentation of new evidence about the newspaper question. Is this being scheduled for the next Board meeting?

**Body:**

**recstat:** Record

**DeliveryPriority:** N

**DeliveryReport:** B

**ReturnReceipt:**

**Categories:**